## 4<sup>th</sup> March 2011

Dear Rowers,

We are writing to let you know that the residents of Kimberley Road are planning a Street Party for the afternoon of Friday 29<sup>th</sup> April 2011.

We anticipate closing the end of the Road which runs from Aylestone Road to the river. If you would like to move boats around please would you be able to move them before midday or move them via another route, i.e. De Freville Avenue. You are still welcome to walk/cycle to the boathouses via Kimberley Road as usual.

Please can you let us know if you have any comments?! However, we hope that you are satisfied that you will still be able to do everything you want and get vehicles to the river via alternative routes!

Best wishes,

Gunilla de Robeck and Maggie Hastings

14 Kimberley Road gunilladerobeck@hotmail.com

1 Kimberley Road philandmaggie@virginmedia.com